Dear Students and Parents.

I am excited for the opportunity to welcome you to the 2023-2024 school year. My hope is that each one of us will experience an exciting year full of incredible opportunities for growth, learning, and achievement. Whether you are returning students or are new to our school, I am optimistic that you will find LaVille to be a great place to learn and grow.

At LaVille, we are committed to empowering and inspiring students to excel in all they are involved in. Our dedicated team of educators and staff members is here to support and guide you every step of the way. Our goal is to create as positive of an experience for all of our students as we can. Each teacher and staff member in our building is committed to do everything we can to make sure success is at the forefront for every single student.

I would encourage you to stay connected with us through our school website, social media outlets, and regular communication updates sent out by my secretary, Ms. Erin Williamson. If you ever have any questions, concerns, or ideas to share, please do not hesitate to reach out to me or anyone else on staff. I really value any input that may help us to get better as a school.

Thank you so much for choosing LaVille Jr-Sr High School. We are honored to have you as part of our school family, and we look forward to a fantastic year ahead.

Sincerely,

Michael Edison